## **Bristol Town Administrator**

**From:** Bristol Town Administrator

Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 9:36 AM

To: Lister

Craig Scribner; Bristol Clerk; Treasurer

Subject: Contract Lister services through June

Hi Craig,

The Selectboard did vote at Monday's meeting to accept your proposal to continue to assist the Listers on a contract basis at \$20 per hour, run through payroll, through June, retroactive to the first payroll after Town Meeting.

They expressed their appreciation for your willingness to do this. I thank you, too.

Stay well,

## --Valerie

Valerie Capels, Town Administrator Town of Bristol 1 South Street P.O. Box 249 Bristol, VT 05443

P: (802) 453-2410 ext. 22 E: townadmin@bristolvt.org

W: www.bristolvt.org

FB: https://www.facebook.com/bristolvt/

Tw: @BristolTownAdm